
Colleges of Humanities 
Curriculum Committee  

Minutes 
Wednesday, September 29, 2004 

 
 
Present:   Bower, Fink, Childs, Heiden, Renker, Wang, Jacobs, Long-Van Brocklyn, 

Seloni 
 
 
Course Requests  
 
Revision to the Chinese major program - approved 
 
 
Modern Greek  H241- course change request - They need to be more explicit about 

study abroad component, in both the proposal and the syllabus. It is not very 
clear who is eligible to go to the trip in spring break (it should be worded as 
“spring break” instead of spring quarter)—e.g., only students enrolled in 
H241? Or anyone who’s taken either version of 241? Etc. Will this be as a 
International Ed. 697? How many credits?  Etc. Also, Final exam date and 
time should be explicitly shown in the calendar.  

 
Korean 680  - approved.  Needs some clarification. Course info will not appear in Book 

3. The syllabus needs to be clearer about the suggested and required 
readings, what is on reserve or in a packet. Final exam should be indicated in 
the calendar.  

 
 
Korean 653- approved. Some members thought that there is a disconnection between 

the readings and the stated goal. They can clarify the link between goals and 
the readings. Prerequisite course number (509) should be on the cover sheet. 

 
 
Linguistics 280- new course request.  They need to put the final exam in the course 

calendar (e.g., final exam will take place as listed in the master schedule). 
Instructor name and contact  information is missing in the syllabus. They need 
to indicate if they want the course info appear in Book 3. 

 
 
Linguistics 303- new course request. As an upper division course, it needs a 

prerequisite (110 or second year status.)  Final exam needs to be indicated in 
the schedule. 

 
 



Linguistics 505 - new course request. More detailed contact information should be 
included. 

 
 
Linguistics 305- withdrawal request- approved 
 
 
Linguistics 595- new course request- the credit hours can be increased to 5. Beth Hume 

will take the suggestions to her department and she will report the changes in 
the next meeting. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Lisya Seloni 
 
Graduate Administrative Assistant 
Arts and Sciences Curriculum Office 
 
College of the Arts and Sciences 
Curriculum Office 
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